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Widden Primary School does not use physical intervention or 
restraint as a matter of course. A wide range of strategies are used 
to defuse situations which include allowing the child adequate time 
to calm and then reflect upon events, withdrawal with trusted 
members of staff and opportunities to air and share any grievance 
they feel that they have suffered. In extreme cases staff will remove 
the other children from the immediate area whilst maintaining sight 
of the child. 
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